
For 2014, a payment to the Alice I. Sullivan Foundation for US$160,000 
is listed in Tides’ list of grantees (shown on the following page). 
Note that the website listed for this payment is that of the 
Collette Foundation, not the Alice I. Sullivan Foundation.

This payment is not listed in Tides’ tax returns for the same year but the 
Alice I. Sullivan Foundation does report receiving $160,000 from Tides in 2014. 






